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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support 

 
Dates for your diary 

Thursday 2nd February- Year 1 

Banquet and Ball @ 2pm.. Dress up as Kings, 

Queens,Knights.. 

Friday 3rd February – Year 2 WW2 Day – Dress 

Up Day  

Friday 10th February 

Number day for everyone. Dress up in a number 

themed costume. 50p donation 

Last day of half term 10th February 

Back to School on Monday 20th February 

Thursday 23rd February- Year 1 trip to Thrigby 

Hall-Please return forms and payment 

Saturday 25th February 

Magic Show- Tickets available until 21st 

February. From 4pm for Fish and chips, face 

painting and a magic show with Dave 

Doughnut! 

Reading Cafes all 1.30-3pm 

Year 1-Monday 27th February 

Year 2- Tuesday 28th February 

Reception- Thursday 2nd March 

Nursery- Friday 3rd March 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day-Dress as your favourite book 

character! 

Red Nose Day-Friday 17th March 

Wear something red 

 
 

Polite Reminders.. 
 

Birthday Lunches – Please give at least 2 

weeks’ notice for a birthday lunch.   
 

Homelearning for Year 1 and Year 2 is 

completing 20 minutes on Maths Whizz per 

week 

Online Safety 
 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/ 

 

 

Please be aware of pop ups that appear online for 

your children. We have had reports of Chucky, 

Huggy Wuggy and Pennywise, which are not age 

appropriate for any of the children at our school. 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class – 91.2% 

Ruby Class – 90.7% 

Diamond – 94.23% 

Sapphire – 88% 

Emerald Class – 94.58% 

Topaz Class – 98.64% 

Weekly Maths Whizz Competition – 

Week 4 winners….Topaz Class! 

Year 2 winners 

Ruby and Ophelia 

Year 1 winners 

Mia and Obi 

 

 

Breakfast and Afterschool club limited spaces 

available from 3.05pm till 6pm  

Please enquire at the school office. 

Our schools’ final uptake for the Flu 

Immunisation for the 2022/23 season was 

64.6% 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/

